
Kathleen Keane, Head 
Preschool Teacher, comes to 
The Connection with over 
20 years of early childhood 
experience. She has worked as a 
preschool teacher and director 
in local area schools including 
a university child development 
center, a language immersion 
school, both private and not-
for-profit preschools, and 
church programs, as well 
as supervised the on-site 
childcare for members here 
at The Connection. She has 
completed countless hours 
of professional development 
and administration in Early 
Childhood and Social Emotional 
Learning as well as graduate 
work in education and a yoga 
teacher certification.
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“I believe in the ongoing 
assessment of the 
classroom and program to 
ensure we are meeting the 
needs of the children  as 
well as creating inclusive 
learning environments for 
all types of learners.”


